
The Weekly Bulletin
Friday, 10th November 2023

Whole School Notices
●Coats & Wellies - please ensure that your child has

a waterproof coat and named wellies in school for
them to be able to be comfortable outside at
playtime and lunchtime during the winter months.

● Parent Consultation Meetings -  Please sign up for an
appointment with your child’s class teacher via our
online platform Schoolcloud from today.

Remembrance Land Army Day
On Wednesday this week,
Barrow School had the
privilege of having the
Women's Land Army Trust
visiting the school. We
enjoyed a fascinating
assembly from Nicky, a
land girl historian who
helped us understand the
different roles and
responsibilities that were
held from dairy work, to
forestry, food production
and heavy machinery. We
held a 2 minute silence to show our thanks and
remembrance of those who gave their lives in war for the
protection of others.

Teasel the
Suffolk Punch
horse also
came, tacked up
in his amazing
leather and
brass
harnesses. The
children spoke
with his owners,
who take him

across the country, teaching about the importance of
horses in WW1 and WW2. The children were amazed at his
size - 18 hands tall, weighing 1000kg!

In the afternoon we took part in many different activities,
from butter churning to planting strawberries to writing

applications to
join the Land
Army. What a
fantastic day
experiencing
living local
history.

Dates for Your Diary

November

17th  - Children in Need - spotty non-uniform

15th - Advocates Climate Friendly workshop pm

27th - Parent Consultation Week

27th - Year 3 Geology Day in hall

December
8th - FoBs Christmas Fayre

W/c 11th - Performance Week - details to follow next wk

14th - Panto Performance by visiting theatre  company

For whole school in the afternoon

15th - FoBs Santa Run

19th - End of Term Service at 9.30am

19th - Christmas Lunch

20th - End of Term

https://booktfmusicschool.as.me/barrow
https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/information-support/children/


Harry, Jake, Otto and Arthur from Key Stage 1 have
all recently gained their next belt in the Korean
Martial Art, Kuk Sool Won. The boys attended a
testing session, led by a Kuk Sool Won master,
where they had to demonstrate their set medita-
tions and kick and punch sequences, while showing
the discipline and focus expected in martial arts.
They also have to show they can count in Korean!
Their testing was rounded off with the important
wood break, with all boys successfully breaking
through a wooden plank with a palm strike. All boys
were an awarded a ‘pass’ by the Kuk Sool Won
master and were awarded their new belts… well
done boys!

Some of our year 4s were at King Edwards on Tuesday taking
part in a multi-skills fun session against local Primary Schools.
The morning was based on fun and participation, they played
Dodgeball, Benchball and some Team Building games - all of the
children thoroughly enjoyed the event as shown in the wonder-
ful picture below.

Kuk Sool Kids

Multi-skills Festival

Ahead of our Autumn Term Parent Consultation Meetings, we would like to offer
you the opportunity to come into school and review your child’s learning so far
this year by inviting you to an open class event in each year group.

Classes will be open from 2.45pm on their allocated day when the children’s
books will be made available for you to look through and staff will be on hand for
informal discussions.

As our space in classrooms is limited, can we politely request that no more than
two adults per child attend these sessions and any pushchairs are left outside.

Open Classrooms



Wear spotty
non-uniform
& bring a £1

donation

Friday, 17th

November

School Office


